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 Amanda L 

Fernando

OBJEMPER2014/7624/T 15/12/2014  13:23:20 There is no clear reason or documents to support why both Horse Chestnut trees have to be felled to the 

ground.

These are striking trees that are very much part of Mill Lane. I request that the smaller tree already 

pollarded is felled to the ground and the other tree maintained and pollarded, rather than lose two 

magnificent healthy trees.
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